Graphic to publish Senior Spotlights
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March 10, 2011 - The Leonard Graphic will continue their annual tradition of publishing senior
spotlights for LHS. Forms are available at the high school and Graphic offices, and may be
returned to our office before the end of the school year. Spotlights will be printed in the order
they are received. Those students not participating in Senior picture day will need to provide a

picture to run with their spotlight.




